



2 November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Further to the Government's announcement that there is to be a National LOCKDOWN, with effect from Thursday 5 November 2020, I wanted to write to advise that Castle Hill Village Nursery will be open as usual.

If you decide that you do not want to send your children to Nursery, please be aware that all fees will still be due for the sessions your child would usually attend.

If the government guidance changes I will write to you again.

Should you have any queries regarding this matter please speak to Kirsty, Nursery Manager, in the first instance.

I should like to thank you for your support of Castle Hill Village Nursery.

Yours faithfully

Pete Talbot Headteacher